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Hi, Everyone:

Let me start off with a thank you to the trustees 
for spending a very warm day behind a BBQ so 
the rest of us could enjoy a nice annual picnic.  
The kids seemed to have a very good time on the 
water slide.  The day was made much nicer when 
Yvonne Alton stopped by. It is so good to see her 
out  and about.

We are a fraternal order and we operate with 
volunteers, we have a planning meeting the first 
Wednesday of the month and we need people to 
come and contribute. Stop in and help us orga-
nize the month. You can also sit in and see how 
we set things up. Remember,  nothing happens 
here without volunteers.

We are initiating new brothers and sisters almost 
every week.  Don’t forget to look around and 
make them feel welcome and at home when you 
see a new face.

Hope to see all of you soon.

WP Steve Broadhurst 

Your Presidents
2023 - 2024

Steve Broadhurst ~ Shirley Roney

Hi Brothers and Sisters,

The picnic was enjoyed by everyone. I think the 
adults had more fun on the slide than the kids 
as always. Only trouble is the adults feel it for a 
week. Hope you had a good time.

This month we have NW District Meeting at Ea-
gle’s Portland 4. It’s the 15th thru the 17th. These 
meetings can be a lot of fun and you can learn a 
lot about the Eagles. One of the best things is you 
can meet new and amazing people.

Pave, the Women trustees charity, is going to have 
the outside area full of things happening. Pave 
trains dogs as aid animals to Veterans suffering 
from PTSD. There will be trainers, veterinarians, 
and many other people that you can learn more 
from about helping our local veterans. Watch for 
this event in the next couple months. I really hope 
a lot of you will check this out.

Thank you to everyone who got the CBAP t-shirts 
in support of my charity. I still have a few if anyone 
is interested. And a special thanks to Kendra Han-
sen for tie dying them.

Hope to see you at the lodge,

Shirley Roney
Madam President 
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by the 15th of the Month 
See more photos of events on Facebook
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Fall is in the air, daylight grows shorter, and nighttime longer. 
Time for harvesting will soon come to an end, all the hard work 
of earlier will show in bounty stored away for the coming Winter. 
We’ll retire to the protection of our dens or don our Fall or Winter 
coats when we venture out. Life will slow down to a sustainable 
pace with fewer outdoor activities will be happening in the local 
community.

Growing up in Washington County, the end of Summer and be-
ginning of Fall can be an exciting time. We’ll see fields being 
plowed where weeks before crops were at maturity. There’ll be 

hustle and bustle as students prepare for another school year. Hunters and fishermen will be 
checking their equipment for those fall trips to their favorite spot to score some birds, big game, or 
fish. The artistic people will be preparing their wares for coming bazaars. Sports will be in full swing, 
the push for the Major League Baseball and NASCAR playoff spots, and the start of High School 
and College Football, Cross Country, and Soccer.

All will be right with the World as we wind down and move inside to enjoy friendships and family. 
It will be a great time to share meals, talk about summer adventures, growing kids, weather, and 
things to come. As always, it will be important for all of us to reach out to those that may need our 
help or just someone’s friendly company. It takes little effort to get someone to a Lodge dinner, 
bingo, or other functions. Helping, it’s what we’re all about.

This Fall should be interesting, especially with all our new members that are taking active roles 
in the functions at the Lodge. New blood, new enthusiasm, new ideas and approaches to running 
things. It will be up to us to support our Lodge and those willing to step up and make it a place for 
everyone to enjoy.

The Cornelius Aerie 4177 is an Aerie of which to be proud. Through our diverse backgrounds and 
opinions, we still remember we’re Americans and pull together, especially in times of crisis. This 
month, September, we will again remember the fateful day, Tuesday, September 11, 2001, and all 
those lost in the horrible event of a Terrorist Attack. It will be a time to reflect and pray, and then 
lift our heads and feel the peace of pulling together and being grateful for our freedom and those 
willing to defend it at all costs.

Chaplain Skip

The Worthy Contributor



Welcome New Member
Helen Trembley
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We’re Open!
Sunday 8 am to 1 pm

monday 4-10:00
tuesday - Saturday

noon to Closing
(Will Stay Open if busy)


